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Summer Newsletter 

Year 6 – Indigo Class 

Dear Parents 

 

Welcome back! 

 

We start our summer term with the lead up to SATs which begin on the 9th of May.  They will take place over 

four days.   I would encourage the children to use their revision books as homework, spending a little time 

each night as well as learning those difficult times tables and tricky spellings so they feel confident and fully 

prepared. (Please find enclosed leaflet for parents). 

 

After SATs  we will have a trip to a Buddhist temple near Hemel Hempstead in connection with our RE topic. 

We will also be going to Crucial Crew which is a half day trip and helps prepare the children for the transition 

to secondary education. Details of these trips will follow. 

 

We have a programme of sports events for Yr 6 which will include the triathlon, outdoor activities at 

Stanborough Lakes and hockey, rugby and cricket tournaments, so fingers crossed for lots of sunny days! 

 

In science we will be studying the human body and keeping healthy as well as revision of plants, light and 

forces.  The school nurse will be arranging a visit to talk about puberty.  Details of this will follow. 

 

In geography and history we will be studying our local area.  We will be concentrating on our study skills for 

next year and to this end the children can choose a personal topic to research. 

 

In maths and literacy we will be consolidating our skills, to enable the children to leave High Wych confident 

they will be able to cope with the transition to secondary school. 

 

One of the highlights of the term will be the Year 5/6 end of year production.  We will reveal the title after 

SATs when we will give out scripts and begin to audition for parts.  Year 6 will be heavily involved in scenery 

making, acting and singing so there will be lots to keep us busy towards the end of term! 

 

I hope we can make this a memorable term for your child with lots of rewards for their hard work over the 

past year. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Phillips 

Indigo Class teacher 


